
 
 
 
 

 
  
  
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

    Manager’s Communication 
  

                   May 8, 2019 

    Life outside the lines.  
 

Public Hearing 
 

The City Clerk has scheduled the second and final public hearing for the proposed 
2019 CDBG Action Plan.   
 
Unauthorized Items 
 

1. Dr. Warren Resolution (Draft #2019-52) 
 

The Mayor and Staff are requesting Council’s consideration of a resolution recognizing Dr. 
Warren’s contributions to the Kent community and Kent State University under her 
leadership as President.  (attachment) 
 

Administration Recommendation 
I recommend Council’s authorization of the draft resolution.  
 

Council Action 
Authorize the resolution honoring Dr. Warren.      
 
2. Authorize the Proposed 2019 CDBG Action Plan  (Draft #2019-55) 
 

Bridget and Dan are requesting Council’s final authorization on the proposed 2019 CDBG 
Action Plan.    (attachment) 
 

Administration Recommendation 
Following the March Committee discussion and 2 public hearings, I recommend Council’s 
authorization of the proposed 2019 CDBG Action Plan.  
 

Council Action 
Authorize the proposed 2019 CDBG Action Plan.  
 
3. Accept a Donation for Parks and Recreation  (Draft #2019-58) 
 

John Idone is requesting Council’s authorization to accept a donation of $2,400 from the 
Henry V. & Frances W. Christenson Foundation to Kent Parks and Recreation for 
replacement of the projector used for the Sidewalk Cinema movie program.  (attachment) 
 

Administration Recommendation 
I recommend for Council’s authorization to accept the donation. 
 

Council Action 
Authorize the acceptance of the $2,400 donation to Kent Parks and Recreation.      
 
 
 

Information Items   
 

1.  Community Reinvestment Area (CRA) 2018 Summary Report 
 

Tom Wilke has provided copies of the 2018 CRA Summary Report for Council’s information.  
Tom’s report includes an update on the status of the 8 existing CRA 1 Agreements and 2 
CRA II Agreements.  The Tax Increment Review Council met on March 5th to review 3 active 
TIRC projects and they recommended no change.  This is for informational purposes only, no 
action is needed by City Council. (attachment) 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Information Items  (continued) 
 

2.  2019 Social Service Funding Recommendations  
 

Dan Morganti has provided a review of the grant applications received by the Community 
Development Department from organizations seeking 2019 Social Service grant funding 
from the City. The recommended grant funding awards for each project are listed on the 
attached table and an outline of each project is enclosed. (attachment)          
 


